Anonymous Anonymous

We will not be mandated concerning the type of vehicle we purchase. Not everyone can afford an
electric vehicle. What about the power grid? What is to become of all the gas powered cars and
trucks? What about propane powered vehicles? Then we will have to provide more charging
stations. Not everyone lives near a city and a charging station. It is not economically realistic.
There are serious ramifications that will result from this ridiculous Mandate. It is NOT the solution!



